Mareh 28, 1927,

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.,
Prineipal,

MeGill University,

Montreal,

re: Forest Products Institute - MeGill

Dear Sir Arthur,

Following your suggestion, I was in
touch last week with Mr.Kynoch, of the Forest Prod-
ucts Iaboratory, and have this day sent him plans
showing a layout to meet his requirements. I have
pleasure in forwarding herewith, two set of copies
of these drawings, of even date.

I presume this is a matter which may
have to be taken into consideration in dealing with
the sketches submitted to the C. P. & P. Research
Gorporation, which went forward a few days ago. If
so, one of the sets above referred to might be forwarded
tO NIro BeOko

I also send you a drawing marked 1x.
This is a block plan, showing a proposed disposition of
the Pulp and Paper and Forest Products Institutes and
Industrial Laboratories.

Yours faithfully,




